

Calumet Public Schools

P.O. Box 10 Calumet, OK 73014 405-893-2222 fax 405-893-8019

Dr. Keith Weldon, Superintendent

Jason Pennington, HS Principal

Lindy Renbarger, Elementary Principal

March 14, 2019

Dear Parents, Staff, and Community,

On behalf of myself and the Board of Education, it is with deepest regret and sorrow that I am writing this letter to inform you of the decision made by Big Five Community Services, Inc. As you may or may not know, our 3-year-old program has been funded the past five years with federal funds through Big Five Community Services. Unfortunately, due to a change in funding from the Federal Government, Big Five is being affected by this reduction in federal funds. With that being said, we are going to have to cut our 3-year-old Program from our school system until further notice. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and your family. This has been a wonderful program these past five years, and we feel it has been helpful to our students who have had the privilege of being a part of it.

As always, Calumet Public School will continue working to make this school one of the finest schools in the State. I hope we can continue working together to make this a great place for our students, parents, staff and community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Keith Weldon

Superintendent